UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C 20866

November 13, 1989

Mr., Frank Gearde, Jr., Chairman

Committee for Purchase from the Blind
and Other Severely Handicapped

Crystal Square 5, Room 1107

1755 Jefferson Davis Highway

Arlington, Virginia 22202-3509

Dear Mr, Gearde:

In response to your letter of October 25, 1989, ! am pleased to
designate Mary Lynn Scott, Division of Contracts and Property
Management, Office of Administration, as the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission's 1iaison for the Javits-Wagner-0'Day (JWOD)
Progrem. Members of your Committee staff can contact Ms. Scott
by telephone at (301) 492-8988,

The Commission supports the object1v§ of the JWOD program and
appreciates the opportunity to work with your Committee in

expanding Federal agency assistance to blind and severely
disabled American workers,

Sincerely,

it Com

Kenneth M, Carr
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